Lochiel McKellar

From: Rebecca Parish <Rebecca.Parish@foodstuffs-si.co.nz>

Sent: Monday, 20 November 2017 4:00 PM

To: Lochiel McKellar; Pest Review

Cc: maree.burnett@bpct.org.nz; iprichardson@xtra.co.nz

Subject: BPCT comments Interim Draft Regional Pest Management Plan Minute 6

Dear Hearing Panel and Lochiel,

Banks Peninsula Conservation Trust provide the following comments in relation to the Draft Regional Pest
Management Plan Minute 6 which was issued on 10 November 2017.

Banks Peninsula Conservation Trust(BPCT) wish to express our support for ECAN
for taking both a positive and pragmatic approach to goat management within
Canterbury. The BPCT supports the drafting of provisions relating to the
management of both feral goats and the farming of goats on Banks Peninsula
and look forward to these mechanisms assisting in achieving positive outcomes
for biodiversity on the Peninsula.

To provide greater clarity and consistency of approach BPCT seek that ECAN
include an exemption to the rule to allow for the farming of goats that would
provide active regulation of goat farming. Exemption certification could include
farm specific effective goat fencing, and effective containment of goats. This
would ensure each goat farm on Banks Peninsula had effective fencing and
containment management on a site-by-site basis.

With kind regards

Rebecca Parish

Trustee

Banks Peninsula Conservation Trust
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Note:
This e-mail message has been inspected for malicious content.

Attention:

The information contained in this message and or attachments is intended only for the person
or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any
review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon,



this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you

received this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from any system and
destroy any copies.

Please note that the views and opinions expressed in this message may be those of the
individual and not necessarily those of Foodstuffs South Island Ltd.

Thank you.




